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5 May 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Coronation Celebrations  

  

Today we celebrated the coronation by making crowns, thinking what we would do if we were King or Queen 

for the day. Every child also planted a flower around the school as we talked about volunteering as soon to be 

King Charles wished. We want to thank Hillier’s Garden centre for donating every child a plant and some 

compost to help us plant the flowers around the school.  

 

 

       
 

   

Parking During Drop Off and Collection Times  

  

Please can I ask you not to park in Britannia Court Gardens as this a resident-only car park. We have 

received communications from the residents, with vulnerabilities, saying that this is causing them stress as 

the care providers that come to deliver essential care cannot park. This means that they are wasting 

valuable time in delivering what is already a strained service. Thank you in advance for being considerate to 

the residents in Britannia Court Gardens.  
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INSET days for the next academic year  

• Friday 1st September  

• Monday 4th September  

• Tuesday 2nd January  

• Monday 19th February  

• Monday 3rd June  

School Job vacancies  

Our lovely Bursar, Mrs Grandy is leaving at the end of the summer term as she has been offered an amazing 

job opportunity to further her career.  We also have a couple of school vacancies coming up LSAs and midday 

lunch time supervisors. If you are interested in any of these roles please contact Mrs Walster in the school 

office at office@boshamprimary.co.uk.   

BSA Summer Fair – Saturday 10th June 2023 

The BSA need volunteers and sponsors to help and support this event.  Please contact the BSA on 

boshamschoolassocation@gmail.com if you can help.  
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 Dates for your diaries  

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th May – SATS week  

Monday 15th May – Mental Health Awareness Week  

Monday 15th May – Friday 19th May - Walk to School Week  

Tuesday 16th May – new date for swimming trials  

Friday 26th May – Y5 Parents – ‘To Infinity & Beyond’ 14:30  

Wednesday 24th May – Reception screening – School Nurse to visit  

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June – half term  

Monday 5th June – INSET Day  

Tuesday 6th June – Year 5 to Bourne – STEM   

Thursday 8th June – Reception class visit to Queen Elizabeth Country Park – more details to follow next week 

Monday 19th June – School class photographs and leaver photographs  

Tuesday 13th June – New Year R Parent Meeting 18:00  

Wednesday 28th June – Year 5 to ‘Wicked’ musical in London  

Tuesday 4th July – Sports day – more details to follow  

Friday 21th July – last day of the summer term 

Autumn Term 2023 

 Friday 1st September – INSET day 

Monday 4th September  - INSET day 

Tuesday 5th September – Children in Year 1 – Year 6 return to school, start date for children starting in 

Reception will be communicated separately to parents. 
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